ALL INDIA BANK RETIREES’ FEDERATION (Regd.)  

(Regn No:G 6601 under the Trade Union Act 1926)

D-1/1, Sector-C, Scheme-71,
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Near Kasara Bazar School, Indore – 452 009.



Ref: 2016/466                                                  Date:12.06.2016
    The Office Bearers/ Central Committee Members/State Body Chiefs
 A.I.B.R.F.
Dear Comrades,

               Re: HOLDING DISCUSSION WITH AIBRF
We request you to refer our letter no 2016/436 dated 28.05.2016 and letter no 2016/451 dated 04.06.2016 addressed to Indian Bank Association requesting them to clarify the position on holding discussion with another retiree organisation on 26.06.2016 and demanding that IBA should also hold discussion with AIBRF in view of reported change in their stand in holding the discussion with the retiree organisations.
2. We have since received response from IBA on the subject Vide letter No. HR&IR/KU/G5/429 dated 02.06.2016 ( copy enclosed) wherein it is clarified that IBA continues to  pursue policy of not holding discussion with the retiree organisations in the absence of specific mandate from member banks and the discussion of 26.05.2016 was purely informal which may take place when any entity comes for submission of memorandum.

3. In this connection, it may be mentioned that in the past on the following occasions, AIBRF delegations met IBA Officials and held informal discussions.

(a) AIBRF delegation met IBA Chairman on 25.05.2015, submitted the memorandum on retiree demands followed by detailed informal discussion with the Chief Executive, IBA Shri M.V.Tanksale after observing Protest Day at Azad Maiden, Mumbai.

(b) AIBRF delegation second time met IBA Chief Executive Shri M.V.Tanksale  on 10.02.2016 and held informal discussion on retiree issues after observing Protest Day -2 at Azad Maiden, Mumbai.

 4. Further, we add that on both the occasions we  had issued communications on the subject to the point, brief and without any exaggeration for the information of the membership ensuring that undue hopes are not raised due to such informal meetings.

5. Comrades, AIBRF shall continue to struggle till IBA changes its present policy of not inviting retiree organisations in the absence of
 Mandate from member banks. We have already initiated several

 Steps in this direction at all levels and are pursuing them for final success.

                        With Warm Regards,    
                                                              Yours Sincerely,

                                                          ( S.C.JAIN )

                                                   GENERAL SECRETARY

                                                                          Yours Sincerely,


                                                                             (S.C.JAIN)

                                                                   GENERAL SECRETARY
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